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Message from the Head 

Have a wonderful half term holiday everyone. We are back in school on 
Monday 4th June. We will be having some painting and decorating done 
over the holiday, so you will hopefully notice the school looking clean and 
spruced up. We are also getting some new fencing and gates to make sure 
our site is secure. 

I would like to let you all know that the class teachers will be staying where 
they are next year and not changing year group. The children will be given 
the opportunity to spend some time with their new teacher next term when 
we have moving up time. 

Have a lovely break and fingers crossed for sunshine. 

Newlyn News 

Year 1 and Foundation go 
quackers for ducklings 

Thank you so much to Mrs Jose for 
bringing in some of her gorgeous Indian 
Runner ducklings and some chicks for 
the children to meet. The ducklings 
were only six days old but very happy 
to meet the children and sit on their 
laps. A magical experience. 

Our attendance stars are… 

Year 2 

with 96.8% 

Virtue of the fortnight 

The children have been learning about our virtue of ‘tolerance’ and we would love 

this to continue over half term. We would love children to remember to be 

tolerance of differences between people over the holidays. 

You are showing tolerance when you: 

• Accept differences and overlook people’s faults. Along with accepting the 

things you cannot change with good grace.  

• Cared for 

Swimming lessons 

Swimming starts again after half 
term.  

Year 2 will be joined Year 4 for the 
second half of the summer term.  

Sport’s Day 

We are hoping for great weather on 
Friday 8th June at 1.30 pm for our 
annual Sport’s Day. 

For those new to this school event, 
all children are put into teams led 
by Year 6 with children from every 
year group. Families and visitors 
then follow the team with their 
child in around a series of games set 
up on the school field. 

The finalists from the competitive 
heats, held in the morning, will also 
race. 

We look forward to seeing you 
there for a great afternoon. 

 

Clubs  
There will be a range of new clubs 
after half term.  

A letter will go out after the 
holidays and clubs can be booked 
online as before in the first week 
back. 
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Great team spirit at Rugby Competition 

The Newlyn School touch rugby team took part in the West Cornwall Rugby Competition held at Redruth RFC. It was a 
lovely day and the children managed to have four hard fought games. They played with spirit and determination. They 
were playing for the 'Bowl' in the afternoon, reaching the semi-final. Well done to our amazing team and thank you to 
Mr Moore and Mr McNeill for taking them. 

#10minsadaynewlyn 

Thank you to everyone for sharing their photos of children and adults 
getting their 10 minutes a day reading. It is lovely that so many of you are 
getting involved.  

Remember to READ – READ – READ over half term and share your pics. 


